Frequently Asked Questions about Form 1098T


When will I receive my 1098T?
The 1098T form is mailed to student’s home address by January 31 of each year.  Students may also view the 1098T on AskWally (http://askwally.wabash.edu).
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Why did I receive a 1098T?
Educational institutions are required by law to report to students the amount of qualified tuition and related expenses that have been billed to the student during the CALENDAR year.
Please note:  The amount PAID on the student’s behalf is NOT recorded on the 1098T.  Only the qualified expenses and scholarships in the CALENDAR year they were billed and awarded are recorded on the form.  A statement of activity for the calendar year is included with the 1098T form when mailed.

How do I use the 1098T for tax purposes?
Wabash College urges you to contact a tax professional regarding the application of this form to your taxes.  Employees of Wabash College cannot provide tax advice.



